Stop catering to progressive social justice warriors, criminals, and thugs. The public has a right to know and see who has been
committing crimes in our communities. This is an idiotic bill that supports criminals and not the public or our law enforcement who
might be able to get more leads and connect these criminals to more crimes by letting the public see and identify these criminals.
Please stop propping up criminals and progressive snowflakes and entertaining their melt downs and tantrum throwing and vote NO
on this bill. Thank you on behalf of responsible law abiding citizens.



